
Antonia Hover 

CORRESPONDENCE 
7/22/2025 
DOCUMENT.NO. 067.13-2025 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

John Piescow 
Tuesday, July 22, 2025 10:55 AM 
Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
FW: FPL Rate Proposal 
07202025_001.pdf 

Please, add to docket 20250011. 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Tuesday, July 22, 2025 10:43 AM 
To: John Piescow <JPIescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: FPL Rate Proposal 

John, 
Please forward to clerk's office. 2025001 1 
C'Griffin-Greaux 

From: Gary H. Griffin <GaryG@bandiflorida.com> 
Sent: Sunday, July 20, 2025 5:49 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FPL Rate Proposal 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 
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Chairman of the Board 
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CONTRACTORS 

July 20, 2025 

The Florida Public Service Commission 

Via email: contact@psc.state.fl.us 

Re: Florida Power and Light Company Comprehensive four-year Request 

To whom it may concern: 

I'm writing to express my support for the FPL Rate Proposal submitted to the Florida PSC 
on Feburary 28, 2025. I own and/or manage multiple properties that utilize FPL 
Services. I also am Chairman of the Board for B&l Contractors, Inc. a full Service 
Mechanical, Electrical and Plumbing Contractor operating in the state of Florida since 
1960. 

It is my experience that FPL provides excellent reliability of electrical services at rates 
which are competitive in the state of Florida and considerably cheaper than most of the 
United States. They also provide numerous incentives which encourage contractors and 
consumers to install energy efficient systems which are not offered by other utilities. 
FPL has also provided outstanding emergency response after the numerous storms that 
have impacted their service area during my time as a customer. 

Given the inflationary pressures of the past five years along with the significant storm 
activity in Florida, I believe the proposal is fair and necessary to assure that we continue 
to receive reliable power into the foreseeable future. This proposal will also allow FPL 
to continue to create sustainable delivery systems that will allow for quick recovery 
times after natural disasters. 

Thank you for your attention to my input, if you have any question please don't hesitate 

to reach out to me 

Sincerely, 

B & I Contractors, Inc. 

Gary H. Griffin, P.E. 

Chairman 

GSA Contract Holder 
Contract GS21F0029V 

Fort Myers I Sarasota | Tamarac i Tampa 
239.332.4646 941.727.3437 954.726.2744 1 813.628.4646 

www.bandiflorida.com 
CM-C0S6245 | CF-C057484 | EC-13005022 | CG-C1507478 | CM-C057019 
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